
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday 18th January 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Beginning this week, your child will be taking weekly ‘Beat That’ challenges through Big Maths. This will give me 
all the information I need to know about their individual learning gaps which will then inform maths planning, 
teaching and resources for the following week. Indigo Class ‘Beat That’ challenge day is Friday. 
 
Every Friday, your maths task will be for your child to login to the Big Maths website. The link is: 
www.bigmaths.com  
 
When you are on this website, you click on the ‘Log In’ button at the top right side of the page. 
 
When you get to the log in page, you will need to enter: 
 
School Pin: 1270 

Username: firstname.lastname (for example Mickey Mouse’s username would be mickey.mouse) 

Password: Indigo1 (capital I and the number one!) 

When you are logged in, your child completes the ‘CLIC’ and ‘Learn It’ challenges. They do not complete the 
‘SAFE’ challenge. 
 
After that, you can log out. The website will give me the results and everything I need to know from the 
challenges. You can view your child’s previous and current score. As we work through the learning gaps each 
week, your child will become more confident and move through the different ‘CLIC’ and ‘Learn It’ challenges. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the online ‘Beat That’ challenges, please let me know. More information 
regarding Big Maths is in the Big Maths section of the Indigo Class page on the school website. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr B Davies 
Indigo Class Teacher  

 
 

http://www.bigmaths.com/

